PARKS & GARDENS COMMITTEE

Richard Wagner
City of Madison  —
Urban Design Commission

Mr Wagner,

This letter is to document that members of the Dudgeon Monroe
Neighborhood Association Parks & Gardens Committes have besen in
communication with representatives from Wingra School regarding their plans
for building an outdoor classroom on school property.

We've met with Wingra School's commiitee that are developing this great
project and reviewed drawings, made suggestions and offered our assistance
to them for moving ahead with the project. In addition, we've posted concept
drawings and contact information in the SW Path information kiosk we help
maintain on Glenway Street and expect to provide information about the
outdoor classroom in a future publication of our neighborhood association
newsletter and on our website.

We want you to know that we fully support the project.

Peter Nause
L.andscape Architect

Parks & Gardens Comrnittée Chair
Dudgeon Monroe Neighborhood Association




